
I am writing regarding the two House bills 3212 and 2509.  I am concerned about the accumulation of 
power of large organizations that have promoted legislation protecting them from the widest range of 
attacks.  From the Eisenhower administration on corporations have accumulated power to the point 
that they dictate the terms they do business, often overpowering local attempts to regulate them.   
 
Please stop this increase of corporate power. 
 
Thank you, 
 
James and Laura Marshall 

 


